
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

By e-mail 

 
4 December 2015 

 

Dear Mr Handysides, 

 

Proposed modification of electricity supply licence 

 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 16 November August 2015. We do not have any 

comments to add with regards to the proposal to modify standard licence conditions 12 of 

the electricity supply licence.  

 

For any future correspondence please copy in our mailbox regcomms-

external@eonenergy.com which is monitored on a regular basis. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Rebecca Shaw 

Regulatory Assistant 

Rebecca Shaw 
E.ON UK 
Little Oak Drive 
Annesley 
Nottinghamshire 
NG15 0DR 
T: 07890 562164   
Email: Rebecca.Shaw2@ 
eonenergy.com 
 

Tom Handysides 

Senior Policy Manager 
Ofgem  
9 Millbank  
London  

SW1P 3GE 

Registered Office: 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry CV4 8LG   
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